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August 30, 2023 
 
 
 

Good afternoon community members, 
 
On behalf of Hydro One’s Indigenous Relations team, we are notifying you 
of an upcoming planned outage that will affect your community on Sunday 
September 10th for 10 hours - between 8:00am and 6:00pm.  
 
Hydro One is advising residents in your community and the surrounding 
areas of a planned power outage on September 10th from 8am-6pm for 
crews to safely perform critical work.  
This outage has been planned to provide crews optimal time to complete 
maintenance to enhance the ongoing reliability and quality of the service 
provided in your area.  
 
Residents of the affected areas should receive, if they have not already, 
notifications for this outage via the Hydro One AutoDialer system. 
 
We take these outages seriously and understand the impacts that they can 
have on your community and its members. If there are any concerns or 
questions regarding this planned outage, then please contact me.  
 
Miigwetch 

 


